Mr & Mrs

Glendale Close

Wibsey

BD6 2LR

25/07/2021

MAIL PRINT

28 JUL 2021

SCAN STORE

Re: Music Licence Barley Mow Inn Halifax Road Bradford BD6 2LP

Dear Sirs.

I would like to strongly object to the granting of a music licence for the above public house, the reasons being is that the public house is too close to residential housing and there is no way that the music can be contained inside the pub as we have found out from previous managers who have played loud music.

If a noise assessment had been done by Christian North or any other manager this would show that that the establishment is not suitable for these entertainment hours Sunday to Thursday 11.00 to 00.00. Friday & Saturday 11.00 to 01.00 Christmas Eve/New Year's Eve/Bank Holiday 1 extra hour

There is a back door that leads to a smoking shed that is constantly left opened or opened when smokers go out to use, how can they contain the music then? (and from what I can gather no planning permission or building regulations have been approved for this smoking shed.)

Even when all doors and windows are closed and the pub is playing music there is a constant thud that you can hear above your television constantly and trying to sleep is impossible as is having your windows open.

As the evening wears on the music gets louder and louder.

My Husband and I have been down to complain about the noise on numerous occasions previously to no avail. We are now pensioners and no longer want to do this sort of confrontation.

You might say why by a house near a public house, we bought our house when the licencing laws were much tighter and no noise whatsoever came from the pub, even when closing time came as the then landlord would escort every one of the premises to ensure that they left quietly.

I would also like to ask why we residents have not heard of this, luckily we saw one of the 2 A4 sheets of paper displayed in the pub window.

Yours Sincerely

